
Picnic and Pavilion Rental Fee Updates 2023 
We have restructured our rental fees for our picnic and pavilion sites for 2023. 

Starting during COVID-19, we saw a large uptick in daily rentals of picnic and pavilion 
sites that had a higher than average number of guests.  With  more visitors to our Park, 
our small but mighty operations team struggled to keep  the sites trash-free and in good 
shape. 

We are proud that Tower Grove Park has affordable sites for a variety of gatherings, 
from small family parties to large celebrations.  It is important to us that our community 
park remains able to host so many happy moments.  During the winter of 2022, we 
adjusted the capacity for each site to better reflect the number of seats available in each 
location.   The price of picnic and pavilion sites has not gone up for these smaller groups 
that fall within the updated capacity guidelines.   

We also recognize that these picnic and pavilion sites are popular for large groups.  We 
have added in a “large event rental capacity”—if you are interested in hosting a larger 
group, you are still able to do so.  We have started requiring a $50 refundable deposit for 
these large groups, to recoup any loss or damage that occurs during these rentals.  For 
some sites, we have also instated an additional rental free for the large events.  This 
serves to pay our hard-working operations team and make sure that we are able to keep 
Tower Grove Park looking beautiful and clean for every event, no matter what size and 
occasion. 

Thank you for your understanding!   


